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The correspondence on this file was considered at a Board meeting held on
21/06/2023.

Taking account of the correspondence received from the applicants regarding the
delay in being able to submit an application for substitute consent within the timeline
specified by the Board, the Board decided to grant an extension of 3 months from
the date of this Order to the timeframe within which the applicant has to lodge their

application for substitute consent.
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